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Sr. 
No. 

Faculty name GMC 
registration 
no. (pg/ug 
both) 

CURRENT 
DESIGNATION 
& DATE OF 
PROMOTION 

Nature of 
Employment 
Regular/permanent or 
contract/outsourced 

Details of Service 
in the Last 5 Years 

Numbers of lectures per year, small teaching 
group with topics covered (PG) 

Medical 
educator 
training 
(yes/no) 
If yes 
then 
which 
date 

Basic course 
in 
biomedical 
research 
(BCBR) 
(yes/no)  
If yes then 
which date 

1 2 3 4 5 

1  DR. SUDHIR 
CHANDANA 

G-11193 
G-2586 
G-16798 

Professor & HOD 
03.01.2018 

Regular Y Y Y Y Y 24/Year 
 
Hernia,hydrocele,UDT,TEF,INT Atresias, 
Hypospadias, PUJ obstruction,VUR,Blunt 
Trauma, Pneumothorax, Empyemra covering 
History taking, clinical examination and 
management, preop and post op care, surgical 
techniques, fluid management, ICU care. OPD, 
OT and bedside teaching are important part. 

- - 

2 DR. URVISH 
PARIKH 

G-37509 
G-17988 
G-21694 

Associate Professor 
22.08.2019 
 

Regular Y Y Y Y Y 48/Year 
 
Hernia,hydrocele,UDT,TEF,INT Atresias, 
Hypospadias, PUJ obstruction,VUR,Blunt 
Trauma, Pneumothorax, Empyemra covering 
History taking, clinical examination and 
management, preop and post op care, surgical 
techniques, fluid management, ICU care. OPD, 
OT and bedside teaching are important part. 

- - 

3 DR. 
RAMENDRA 
SHUKLA 

MP-4776 
MP-4776 

Assistant Professor 
 

Regular   Y Y Y 48/Year 
 
Hernia,hydrocele,UDT,TEF,INT Atresias, 
Hypospadias, PUJ obstruction,VUR,Blunt 
Trauma, Pneumothorax, Empyemra covering 
History taking, clinical examination and 
management, preop and post op care, surgical 
techniques, fluid management, ICU care. OPD, 
OT and bedside teaching are important part. 

14-16 Feb 
2022 

- 

 


